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DETECTIVES SEEK  

TO IDENTIFY  

BURGLARY SUSPECT 
 

 

Video Link: https://youtu.be/8z3SO4c3PBM 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a vehicle burglary that occurred 
on October 27th in the 2000 block of Northeast 30th Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Preliminary investigation has revealed the victim parked her vehicle at the incident 
location and began offloading items from her car. While the victim was inside the 
residence, an unknown male suspect approached the vehicle and removed the victim’s 
purse. The suspect got into a nearby waiting vehicle, a black Toyota Corolla, and left the 
scene.  
 

A short time later, several charges totaling more than $1,300 appeared on the victim’s 
credit cards.  
 

Anyone with information regarding the identity of this suspect is encouraged to contact 
Detective T. Muvdi at 954-828-5704. 
  

      
(Photos of suspect) 
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